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Wendy Goode

Methane emissions need to be reduced for better air quality for Wyoming citizens. The new rules
being developed by the Wyoming DEQ under the Wyoming air quality standard need to be
supported. As a lifelong Wyomingite Air quality is important for our health. Stopping the wastage
of methane gas will help with Wyoming's economy. I support the DEQ in the setting of these new
rules. Thank you, Wendy Goode.



